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          Seasonal fruit and veg Cakes jams flowers and more. 

Many of the stalls are back after the Christmas New Year break and 
we have new stalls starting in the New Year 

 

From December 28th we will be operating temporarily in the C.O.L.A. area of Camden Town 

Farm next gate just after the cottage.  

LIKE US ON FACE BOOK 


